





April 28, 2014

SkiTops Lisa Vinderskov & Kris McKinnon 710 Windrift Dr. Earlysville, VA 22936

Dear Lisa & Kris:

We can't begin to thank you enough for your generous contribution of \$1,000.00 dated 3/25/2014. You are giving hope and healing to children living with a life threatening illness and their entire family. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

Thanks to our supporters, we helped 4,625 clients and provided over 45 events and programs last year. We have expanded our services every year since 2001. You are critical to ensuring that we can continue to meet the growing needs of these brave children.

You can be assured that your gift is directly changing lives. Over 95% of our expenditures directly fund programs for our children and their families. On behalf of each Shining Star, thank you for your contribution.

Sincerely,

Kathy Gingery

**Executive Director** 

Thank You so much for having us at the Skitops conference in Aspen! The energy it your group is something special. We raised \$2,775.00 that evening. This giff will impact the lives of so many brave kids.

The Shining Stars Foundation is a public 501(c) 3 IRS approved non-profit foundation Tax ID # 84-1526586.

You may use this letter as a receipt for your donation.

Bringing Hope to Children with Cancer and Life Threatening Illnesses